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Upcoming dates  

Wednesday 10th January: 

Archives workshop for  

Classes 3 and 4 

Wednesday 24th— 

Friday 26th January:   

Class 4 trip to Cardiff 

Monday 29th January 6:30 
PTA meeting All welcome 

Thursday 8th February:  

PC Stuart visiting Classes 2, 

3 and 4 

Friday 9th February:  

Last day of half-term 

Friday 9th February School 

Valentines Disco - 6-10pm.   

The Penyffordd & 

Penymynydd British  

Legion  - Tickets on sale in 

the new year 

Monday 19th February:  

School reopens for  

Spring term 2 

 

 
 

Nadolig Llawen! 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

8th January 
SCHOOL RE-OPENS  

 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 

 

NO after-school clubs 

 
Dydd Mawrth 

9th January 
Guitar and piano tuition 

Class 4 to wear normal uniform today 

Forest school  to resume 16th January 

Dydd Mercher 
10th January 

 

Archives workshops  

for all junior pupils  

Dydd Iau 
11th January 

Violin tuition 

 

 

Dydd Gwener 
12th January 

 

Clarinet lessons 

 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Iau 21st December 2023 
 

 

 
We would like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas 

and a happy new year! 

 

Thank you for all your support over the passing year and 

for all the Christmas gifts that have been sent in for the 

staff, they are very much  

appreciated. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back on  

Monday 8th January and in the meantime, we hope  

everyone stays healthy and happy. 

 

Nadolig Llawen 


